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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of Washoe County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you 
are sure the content is safe.] 

As property owners in the vicinity we have no objection to a TEMPORARY permit for the proposed project.  
 
Our  and several neighbors concern is that this is TEMPORARY only and does not convert to permanent without input 
from the adjacent property owners. 
 
Our concern is that this neighborhood does not become  VRBO or other like usage. 
With the concerns that South Lake Tahoe is facing with owners renting out their property on short term rentals we do 
not want the same problems here.  Please let's learn from their mistakes. 
 
Thank you for your time and efforts. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jack and Shirley Scheeler 
 


